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MEETINGS AT THE TOWN
HALL

MAYOR’S FESTIVE AFTERNOON TEA INVITATION !

NEWBURY TOWN COUNCIL INVESTS IN ELECTRIC VAN TO
SUPPORT CLIMATE EMERGENCY COMMITMENT

VICTORIA PARK LIME TREES 

Monday 2 December
Planning & Highways

Committee 

Monday 9 December
Community Services

Committee 

Monday 6 January
Planning & Highways

Committee

Monday 20 January
Policy & Resources

Committee

Monday 27 January
Full Council
Committee

Monday 29 January
Planning & Highways

Committee

Newbury Market 
Every Thursday & Saturday in

the Market Place 
(CLOSED THURSDAY 26

DECEMBER)

The Mayor of Newbury is inviting the town’s oldest residents to join him for a
Festive Afternoon Tea Party.

The event will take place on Tuesday 17th December from 2pm in Newbury
St Nicolas Church Hall. Guests will be served an afternoon tea with
sandwiches, scones and sweet treats along with a cup of tea and a festive
tipple. 

Places for this event are limited to ticketed entry, therefore booking is
essential which will be on a first come, first served basis. Please note that
guests should be over the age of 75 years and will be required to arrange
their own transport to and from the church hall.

To reserve your place, contact the Mayor’s Office supplying your name, date
of birth, postal address along with any dietary requirements. Tickets will be
posted to your address which will confirm your reservation.

-By Telephone, 07538 334 106
-By Email  mayor@newbury.gov.uk
-By Post to Mayor’s Parlour, Newbury Town Hall,
Market Place, Newbury, RG14 5AA
                      

In a significant step towards enhancing sustainability and reducing carbon
emissions, Newbury Town Council has purchased a fully electric van as part
of its ongoing commitment to addressing the climate emergency.

@newburytc

The electric van will be used for various
Council activities, including maintenance
work, thereby minimising the carbon
footprint associated with daily operations.
We are pleased that the new van will not only
enhance our commitment to the Climate
Emergency but also provide a safe
environment for our maintenance staff to
carry tools, spares and equipment from job to
job around the Parish and to perform their
duties effectively and efficiently
 

We would like to wish everyone
a very Merry Festive Season

and a 
Happy & Healthy New Year!

The Town Council offices will
be closed from Tuesday 24
December and re-open on
Thursday 2 January 2025.

Certain sections of the park will be temporarily cordoned off for the
safety of park visitors and contractors.  Signage will be posted, and we
kindly ask that visitors respect the temporary barriers during this time. 

Newbury Town Council will be carrying out tree
‘pollarding’ in Victoria Park in January 2025.
This maintenance, which involves pruning the
upper branches of trees to encourage healthy
regrowth, is an essential part of our ongoing
efforts to preserve the beauty and longevity of
the Lime Trees in Victoria Park.

mailto:mayor@newbury.gov.uk

